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Year 6 

Welcome Back! 
 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break. We are 
looking forward to seeing you all back in school and 
we hope you are all ready for another exciting half 

term in North America class.  
 

PE days in Year 6 are now Tuesdays and  
Wednesdays so remember to wear your PE kit—
plain tops and bottoms please (without logos or 

stripes)  
 

Any queries please contact the school office and we 
will get back to you  

This half term’s learning: 
 

This half term’s topic is all about  
Mapping the World 

This means our topic focus this half term 
will be Geography 

 
 
 

 
 

 

English learning objectives:   
 

This half term we will be linking our writing to our 
topic of mapping the world. We will be using a book 
called The Land of Neverbelieve. We will be writing 
information texts and poems about nature. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

.Maths learning objectives: 
 

This half term’s focus we will be on recapping our 
learning so far and improving the children’s confidence 
in areas they find challenging. After the SATs we will 
look more at Maths projects and challenges. 

Other curriculum areas: 
 

In Science we will learn about electricity and circuits. 
 

In Geography we will learn about mapping the world. 
We will look at what maps can tell us, how to locate 
places on a map and how to read an OS map. 
 
Our Art this half term will link to our topic and our 
work on animals of the world. We will be doing some 
sketches of animals. 
 

In RSHE we will be using the book ’You Are Awesome’ 
by Matthew Syed to empower and help the children to 
build resilience, fulfil their potential and become  
successful, happy and awesome adults. 


